
Visit to Bangkok in May 2013 

 

Through funding by the ASEA Uninet, Michelle Proyer visited Bangkok from May 4th to May 
20th 2013. Ostensibly, she and her colleagues spent most of the time discussing preliminary 
findings of the analysis of both qualitative and quantitative findings.  

 
Furthermore, Dr. Siriparn Sriwanyong and Michelle Proyer were invited to hold one of the 

opening lectures at the Research and Development in Special Education – Focus on Mixed 
Methods at SWU held on 9th and 10th of May 2013 in Bangkok. The Conference’s focus, 

Mixed Methods, was chosen as CLASDISA was one of the first research projects in the field 
of special education that employed both quantitative and qualitative measures.  

 
A visit of Chiang Rai and a stay at a NGO for children with intellectual disabilities made this 
visit a very vivid and interesting experience. 

 


